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July 10-14, 2016  •  Columbus, Ohio  •  Apply by May 1

Written applications are due to NLFA 
by May 1, 2016. Once accepted, 
a $200 registration fee is required. 
Applicants must be 20 years of age 
or older and are responsible for their 
own transportation to the school 
location. NLFA covers the cost of 
lodging, which is provided on a dual 
occupancy basis, meals, and tours.

Written applications may be 
completed online www.nlfa-sheep.org 
or download the PDF form and submit 
by mail or fax (503) 585-1921. 

Contact NLFA 503.364.5462 or 
e-mail info@nlfa-sheep.org.

2016 HOWARD WYMAN SHEEP INDUSTRY 

Leadership School
The next Howard Wyman Sheep
Industry Leadership School will team with The Ohio State 
University’s Lamb 509 program in Columbus, Ohio, July 10-14, 
2016. A class of 32 participants will be selected to take part in 
this unique combination of presentations, tours and hands-on 
activities designed to increase your understanding of meat quality 
and marketing and enable you to improve the profitability and 
competitiveness of the lamb you produce.
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